
 

 

Zoom Standing Rules 

The AEU Executive Board voted to put Zoom rules in play for any meeting where Zoom is to be 
used for the safety and security of our membership. 

 

1. Cameras on 
2. No recording allowed 
3. Identify who is in the room 
4. No debate in the chat 
5. Stay muted unless called upon  
6. Motions shall be written and submitted to the AEU Secretary 
7. Do Not Use CSEA Equipment. 
8. Be Respectful  

If any of these rules are not followed you will be removed from the meeting. 


